
   

 

 
   

  

Sacramental Policy 

Baptism: Parents wishing to have their babies or young children baptized please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Adults seeking Baptism or wanting to find out more about the Catholic Faith, please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Marriage: Couples wishing to marry are required to give at least six months’ notice. See Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos. 
Communion to the Sick and Housebound: If you know of anyone who is unable to get to Mass and would like Communion at home, 
contact Fr David or Angela Fairbrother 544146 for St Albans or Anne & Peter Rochford, 674234 for St Hugh’s. 

 

SCHOOLS: St Alban’s Primary 01332 673823, St Benedict Secondary 01332 557032, St John Houghton Secondary 0115 9322896 

 

St Alban’s New Year Resolution  
Did you miss last week’s Mass where parishioners were asked 
to complete a form for the 2018 Parish Census and ask if you 
are interested in continuing with your ministry; change your 
ministry or to be part of a ministry for the first time? 
If you haven’t completed a form, please take a gold sheet (from 
the church porch) and fill it in and return as soon as possible. 
 

For those who have died:   
Please pray for Giuseppe Baldi and Michael Zapoticznyj who 
died recently. Michael’s Funeral will take place at St Alban’s on 
Monday 22nd January at 10:00am and Giuseppe’s Funeral will 
take place at St Alban’s on Tuesday 30th January at 9:30am 
(Reception of his body into church on Monday at 4.30pm). Our 
prayers are with their families at this difficult time 
 

Baptism: 
Congratulations to Zoya Maliszewska and Lily Rose Doczy who 
will be baptized at St Alban’s Church on Sunday 21st January. 
Our prayers and best wishes go to Zoya and Lily’s families on 
this occasion. 
 

Second Collection for Sick and Retired Priests Fund   
There will be a second collection at all Masses this weekend of 
for the Sick and Retired Priests Fund of the Diocese.  
Thank you. 
 

What is happening in January 2018? 
 

Week of Prayer for Christian Unity 2018:  
Christian Unity Service at The Church on Oakwood Friday 19th 
January at 7:30pm followed by tea and coffee to which all St 
Alban’s parishioners are invited to attend. 
 

Questions and Answer Session:  
A question and answer session on life, death and the universe 
in the week of Christian Unity. Wednesday 24th January, 7pm 
to 8pm at St Hugh’s Church, Borrowash.  
 

Joint Prayers Throughout the Week: 
Monday 22nd January at 12noon: All Saints Ockbrook 
Tuesday 23rd January at 12 noon: Borrowash Methodists 
Wednesday 24th January 12 noon: Moravian Church Ockbrook  
Thursday 25th January at 12 noon: St Stephen’s Borrowash 
Friday 26th January at 12 noon: St Hugh’s Borrowash  
 
On Sunday 21stJanuary we welcome the Rt. Rev. Joachim 
Kreusel from the Moravian Church who will be preaching at St 
Hugh’s this weekend with Fr David at the Moravian Church. 
 

First Reconciliation and Communion Programme 
The first children’s session begins on Sunday 21st January at 
10:15am in the parish hall and will join us for the Mass at 
approximately 11am for the remainder of Mass. 
 
 

Catholic Spirituality Network 
There will be a Catholic Spirituality Network Retreat Day on 
January 27th, 2018 in Our Lady of Lourdes Parish Centre, 
Mickleover, from 10:30am to 3:30pm.  The theme for the day is, 
Spirituality and the Mystery of Humanity or “Holiness is for 
Everyone”. Speaker, Rev Chris Thomas, Director of the 
Irenaeus, from the Centre for Spirituality, Liverpool. Please bring 
a packed lunch; tea and coffee provided. Suggested donation 
for the day £7.50.  For further Information and booking: Sr 
Teresa Kennedy 01332 493246 
 

Other News 
 

Derby Deanery Baptism Programme:  
Thinking of having your child baptized in the near future at St 
Alban’s or St Hugh’s?  You will be asked to attend an evening 
of Preparation on the Derby Deanery Baptism Programme.  
Please ask Fr David for a form so that you can be invited to 
one of the evenings. The next evening of preparation will take 
place at English Martyrs Church Hall, Alvaston on Thursday 
25th January at 7.30pm. More information is available on the 
Church notice boards.  
 

Mass for Marriage and Family Life 
This Annual Diocesan Mass to celebrate the gift of Christian 
marriage, is where married couples invited to renew their 
vows before Bishop Patrick, and receive his Apostolic 
blessing on their Marriages. In 2018, it will take place on 
Sunday 4th February, 3pm and St Barnabas Cathedral. 
This Mass is open to all Married couples, but is especially 
appropriate to those recently married, or celebrating a 
significant anniversary. For more details please contact Fr. 
David Palmer: catholicdavid@mac.com 
 

Joseph in a Week! 
Summer 2018 Holiday Event – would you like to be involved 
in a one-week family event of putting on a performance of 
Joseph? To start 28th August 2018, with the performance the 
following weekend! Contact Jo Rowlands via the church 
office.  
 

Community Defibrillator at St Hugh’s Church 
Liam Leavesley has very kindly offered to raise money by 
doing a virtual bike ride from St Hugh’s Church to the Garden 
Tomb, Jerusalem (approximately 2813 miles) to arrive for 
Easter Sunday. The idea is to raise money for a community 
Defibrillator for the outside of St Hugh’s Hall. There will be a 
link to a donation page in next week’s bulletin. 
 

St Alban’s School Mass:  
All are welcome to join the Year 4 Mass at St Alban’s School 
on Wednesday 17th January at 9:30am.   
 

Pilgrimages 
 

The Nottingham Diocesan Lourdes Pilgrimage 2018:  
Fr Gregory Tobin (Lourdes Pilgrimage Director) writes: “Why 
not come this year on the Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes?  
The dates are 16th – 20th July 2018. The price includes the 
full pilgrimage package with a Chartered flight from East 
Midlands airport, transfers in France, full board at hotels 
adjacent to the domain and Grotto area, together with the 
necessary badges, scarves and Pilgrimage prayer book. We 
have a full complement of medical staff, and an army of young 
people from Diocesan Universities and Schools. The 
atmosphere is electric as you might imagine, and the 
opportunity is there for a pilgrimage that is both memorable 
and full of grace.” For more details please make contact Fr. 
Gregory Tobin: 0161 8208790 or email: 
gregorytobin@btinternet.com  
 

Meetings this Week 
 

Thursday 18th January at 7:30pm  
Emmaus Group in the Parish Centre 
Thursday 18th January at 8:00pm  
First Communion Catechists in the Parish Centre 
 

mailto:catholicdavid@mac.com


 

 

 
      
           

               

 
 

 

    
 

 

 
 

                  

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
Services, Mass Times and Intentions for the Coming Week 

 
 

Saturday 13th 6.30 pm 

 
Oakwood John, Sheila & John Railton Ashcroft RIP  

Sunday 14th 9.00 am St Hugh’s The People of the Parish 

  10.30 am St Alban’s Tom Carberry RIP 

Monday (Feria) 15th  7.00 pm  St Alban’s Juan Carlos & Maria Valer 

Tuesday (Feria) 
 

16th  No Mass 

Wednesday (St Anthony Abbot) 
 

17th  9.30 am St Alban’s 
School 

Sr Angela 

  7.00 pm Oakwood Mary McDonagh RIP 

Thursday (Feria) 

 
18th  9.30 am St Hugh’s Private Intention 

  7.00 pm St Alban’s Desmond McArdle RIP 

Friday (Feria) 

 
19th 9.30 am St Hugh’s Private Intention 

Saturday 20th 6.30 pm 
 

Oakwood The People of the Parish 

Sunday  
 

21st 9.00 am St Hugh’s Wilf Parkin RIP (R Parkin)     

  10.30 am St Alban’s Brian Hogan RIP 

 

SACRAMENT OF 
RECONCILIATION: 

St Hugh’s – 
 by appointment. 

St Alban’s -  
Thursday 6.15pm- 6.50pm 

  
 Adoration of the Blessed 

Sacrament:  
Thursday at 6.15pm  

Nottingham Roman Catholic Diocesan Trustees – Company Number 7151646 Charity Number 1134449 
Registered Office: Willson House, 25 Derby Road, Nottingham. NG1 5AW 

 

PARISH NEWSLETTER 13th/14th January 2018 

St Alban’s Church – Chaddesden 
Roe Farm Lane, Chaddesden, Derby, DE21 6ET                               www.stalbansderby.org.uk 

The Church on Oakwood 
378 Bishop’s Drive, Oakwood, Derby, DE21 2DF                        www.thechurchonoakwood.org 

St Hugh’s Church – Borrowash   
68 Derby Road, Borrowash, Derby, DE72 3HB                             www.sthughborrowash.org.uk 

 

Contact 
Post:   St Alban’s, Roe Farm Lane,    
           Derby, DE21 6ET 

Tel:    01332 672 914 
 

Office Administrator: Amanda Wilson (Mon & Thurs) 
Email: office@stalbansderby.org.uk 
 

Newsletter Items & Catechesis: Mark Booton 

Email: newsletter@stalbansderby.org.uk 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Parish Priest: Fr. David Cain  
Email: david_cain@me.com 
 
Deacon: Juan Carlos Valer 
Email: deacon.jcv@gmail.com 
 

 
 
 
 

   

   

 

Hospital 
If someone is in 
Hospital who would 
like a visit please let          
Fr David know or: 
 

Royal Derby Hospital: 
Urgent 01332340131 
 

London Road Hospital: 

Fr Mark 01332574474 
 

Nuffield Hospital: 

Fr John 01332343777 
 

Kingsway Hospital: 
Fr Ka Fai 01332514107 
 

 
 SANCTUARY LAMP:  

The Sanctuary Lamp at St Alban’s burns in memory of Tom Carberry RIP.  
Please keep him in your prayers. 

 

Welcomers for weekend 20th/21st January 
Oakwood  6.30 pm Lavena Hodkinson  

St Alban’s 10.30 am Kath Leach Louise Franik 
Readers for weekend 20th/21st January 
Oakwood 6.30 pm Carl Mendonca Cara McCormack 

St Hugh’s 9.00 am Domini Gregory  

St Alban’s 10.30 am Karen Billyeald Chris Miles 

Counters St Alban’s P & N Carberry  

Cleaners  St Hugh’s Mrs Grace   Mrs Crowe 

Flowers St Hugh’s  Marie McDermott  
 
 
 
 

 

St Alban’s & Oakwood - St Paul Sunday 
Missal Reference:  
Reading and prayers p 81, Eucharistic Prayer II 
page 33, Preface p 23. 
St Hugh’s Parish Mass Book: 
Reading and prayers p 55, Eucharistic Prayer II 
page 17, Preface p 9. 
 
 

Statement to Live By:  
I listen to what you say.  I show that I am listening to you.  
 

http://www.stalbansderby.org.uk/
http://www.thechurchonoakwood.org/
http://www.sthughborrowash.org.uk/
mailto:deacon.jcv@gmail.com

